
!                                                          April 16, 2019 

Dear Members, 

Met Tran FCU held its Annual Meeting on April 13, 2019, at our new location in the Metro 
Building. The twenty members present enjoyed kolaches, donuts, fresh fruit, coffee, and orange 
juice. The business meeting lasted approximately one hour. Ten lucky winners were awarded 
$50 each in the door prize drawing. Congratulations to all the winners! We hope to see more 
members at next year’s Annual Meeting. 

Two topics were prominent at this year’s meeting; the first related to parking options at 1900 
Main, and the second related to an onsite ATM. Let me assure you that our Board of Directors 
has looked at both issues. We are currently reviewing parking options with the Facilities 
Management Department at Metro. We are looking to allocate 4 parking spots for Met Tran FCU 
members to utilize while conducting credit union business. Once confirmed, we will work 
through the logistics of maintaining and policing those spots on a daily basis.  

Regarding an onsite ATM, we are looking at installing a through-the-wall ATM in the hall of our 
new office. This venture will require us to get the appropriate permissions from the various 
Metro Departments that will be involved in the process. While do not have a specified timeline 
for the installation, we hope to have the ATM in place by the 4th quarter of 2019, or the first 
quarter of 2020. 

We are excited to be in our new location. Since moving into our new office on March 19th, we 
have opened approximately fifty new accounts, while only closing three. We have received 
mostly favorable comments from members about the easier accessibility by being on site. 

Our Grand Opening on Monday, April 15th was incredible! We had approximately 250 Metro 
employees visit our office. We gave away credit union ink pens, flashlights, personal fans, and 
carry bags. We served cake, punch, popcorn, and candy. There were representatives from 
Dealer Select, American Income Life, and Vintage Home Loans, three of our vendor/partners. 
Many of the employees who were not members expressed an interest in joining our credit union 
family! 

Sincerely, 

Jeff McGuire 

Jeff McGuire 
CEO 




